
Farrans Roadbridge Joint Venture, have 
been tasked by Transport Scotland with 
constructing the A737 Dalry Bypass. 
Part of this work involves the construction 
of the connection to the existing A737 
at Birkentop.

In order to carry out this work safely and 
with minimum disruption to commuters 
and businesses using the A737, a section 
of the road between Highfield and the Den 
will be temporarily closed to all road users 
although local access will be maintained 
throughout the closure. 

Signed diversions will be in place. 
Please see the location plan showing 
the diversion route.

The closure will commence on 30th July 
2018 and is expected to last approximately 
five weeks. 

Farrans Roadbridge Joint Venture would 
like to apologise for any inconvenience this 
may cause to residents and businesses 
in the local area.
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For further information please 
contact the A737 Dalry 
Bypass helpline on
028 90 394 089
Or visit
www.transport.gov.scot/projects/a737-dalry-bypass
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